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PREFACE 

This report, Status of Michigants Fisheries Management - 1971, 
represents a year-end summary of Fisheries Division's activities and 
thinking. It also represents a compromise to thoroughness for the 
sake of timeliness. Emphasis is given to those areas which seem to 
us to be of greatest current concern to Michigan's fishermen. 

It is in a very real sense a report to our stockholders, our 
fishermen. 
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